
SANTA SHOP
The Santa Shop is an opportunity for students to
shop for Christmas gifts for their families. The
shopping days are Monday, Nov. 29 & Tuesday,
Nov. 30.

On Wednesday, Dec. 1, the Santa Shop will be
open for children who were absent, and for children
who would like to purchase additional gifts if there
is enough inventory left. Children will bring their
wrapped & labeled gifts home on their shopping day
or shortly after.

WHAT TO DO:

🎄Students must fill out their shopping list with the 
names of the people to purchase gifts for, and 
bring it to school on Monday, Nov. 29.

🎄All gifts are $4 and must be paid for in advance 
through the online school store at. The link is 
posted on the main school webpage.


